
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Miss Mason and I have enjoyed welcoming everyone into the classroom and start to build relationships 

with you and the Robins.  Please see below to a few reminders and answers to frequently asked 

questions. 

 

Transition timetable: 

Wednesday 9th September Stay and play session – uniform not required 

Group 1- 9:15-10:15 – parents to stay 

Group 2- 10:45-11:45 – parents to stay 

Thursday 10th September Stay and play session – uniform not required 

Group 1- 9:15-10:15 – parents to stay 

Group 2- 10:45-11:45 – parents to stay 

Friday 11th September Stay and play session – uniform not required 

Group 1- 9:15-10:45 – parents to stay (optional) 

Group 2- 1:15-2:45 – parents to stay (optional) 

 In line with Government Guidance and to ensure the safety of families 

and the school community, we would appreciate if adults (who are able 

to) could wear a face covering while inside the building.  However, it 

can be taken off when in the outside area.   

Please contact Mrs Smith if you have any further questions regarding 

this. 

  

Monday 14th September Group 1 – Please wear school uniform from this point forward 

Children to arrive at the KS1 gate (to the left of the school) at 8:50.  

The children will be greeted by an adult and then enter the classroom.  

Children will be collected from the front entrance of school at 11:30, 

without lunch. 

Tuesday 15th September Group 2 – Please wear school uniform from this point forward 

Children to arrive at the KS1 gate (to the left of the school) at 8:50.  

The children will be greeted by an adult and then enter the classroom.  

Children will be collected from the front entrance of school at 11:30, 

without lunch. 

Wednesday 16th September Group 1 – Children to arrive at the KS1 gate (to the left of the 

school) at 8:50.   

Children will be collected from the front entrance of school at 11:30, 

without lunch. 

Thursday 17th September Group 2 – Children to arrive at the KS1 gate at 8:50.   

Children will be collected from the front entrance of school at 11:30, 

without lunch. 

  

Friday 18th September Group 1 – Children to arrive at the KS1 gate at 8:50.   

Children will be collected from the front entrance of school at 1:10, 

after having lunch – lunches can be booked online. 

Monday 21st September  Group 2 – Children to arrive at the KS1 gate (to the left of the 

school) at 8:50. 
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Children will be collected from the front entrance of school at 1:10, 

after having lunch  

  

Tuesday 22nd September 

Wednesday 23rd September  

All children - Children to arrive at the KS1 gate (to the left of the 

school) at 8:50.   

Children will be collected from the front entrance of school at 1:10, 

after having lunch. 

  

Thursday 24th September 

Friday 25th September 

All children - Children to arrive at the KS1 gate (to the left of the 

school) at 8:50.   

Children will be collected from the front entrance of school at 1:10, 

after having lunch or stay for the whole afternoon until 3pm. 

  

Week beginning Monday 28th 

September  

All children - Children to arrive at the KS1 gate (to the left of the 

school) at 8:50.   

Children will be collected from the front entrance of school at 1:10, 

after having lunch or stay for the whole afternoon until 3pm. 

  

Week beginning Monday 5th 

October  

All children - Children to arrive at the KS1 gate (to the left of the 

school) at 8:50.   

Children will be collected from the front entrance of school at 3pm. 

 

Frequently asked questions: 

 

Does my child need to keep a PE kits at school? 

Robins will have PE on Friday mornings and will be asked to come into school wearing their school PE, 

possibly with a track suit over the top if it is colder, however, please wear school shoes.  Children can 

leave a named pair of PE plimsoles/trainers on their peg which they will change into.  We will not be 

starting PE until the children are more settled and in full time (week beginning 5th October). 

 

Where do the children come into school? 

The Robins will use the KS1 entrance gate in the mornings (8:50) which enters straight into the 

Reception cloakroom.  Please see the attached video to show your Robin where to go.  The children will 

be collected at the end of the day from the front entrance (3pm).  

 

What does my child need to bring to school everyday? 

Children will need a named book bag daily as letters, reading books and learning will be sent home 

frequently.  Children will also need named water bottle.  This will be kept in the classroom and easily 

accessible.   

 

What clothes does my child need to wear for Forest School? 

More information regarding Forest School dates and clothing will be sent out closer to the time, 

however, please ensure your child has a named pair of wellies (that can be kept at school) and a 

waterproof coat. 

 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Hughes via 

email: emmah@wivelsfield.e-sussex.sch.uk 

 

 
Emma Hughes 

Robins Class Teacher                 
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